
From: Tess Ness   

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 3:54 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: NO to Snively Wetland Condo 

  

I am opposed to the 10 story condo proposed by the developer. The 8 story that is 

approved is outrageous enough. Richmond Hill Council should abide by the 4 story 

zoning limit. Why do we even have zoning limits if no one abides by them?  

  

Tess Ness 

Pagoda Dr 

Richmond Hill 
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